
Vision  for  the  Heart  of
Newhaven  holding  public
meeting on Monday

The Heart of Newhaven website is now live
and there will be a meeting on Monday 28
January when the Vision for the Heart of
Newhaven will be launched.
Rodney Matthews, The Heart of Newhaven Vision Facilitator told
us : “I am pleased to send you more information about the
important event at Victoria Primary School on 28th January
when we will formally Launch the Vision for The Heart of
Newhaven, which includes our bid to acquire Victoria Primary
School for the Newhaven Community in due course.

“Our new website is now active which you can access here.
There you will find much more information.

“I will be delighted to welcome you at this historic occasion
which  builds  on  the  ideas  of  the  public  meeting  on  4th
October.”
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